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07/03/2024  16:17:462024/0377/P OBJ Frank Boggi   It doesn't seem the right place to install a cycle hire docking station .It's right outside the Spread Eagle pub 

,exactly in front of their cellar hatch, which is used for their deliveries, notably beer barrels.If the proposed 

scheme goes ahead, delivery vehicles will park round the corner on Parkway,causing congestion, more 

pollution and extensive damage to the footpath as they roll the heavy beer barrels across the pavement. I think 

it would be far more sensible to install a  docking station across the road outside nos124-126.
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